
May 19, 2016 

State Fire Marshal 
52 State House Station 
Augusta, Me 04333-0052 

Dear Gerald: 

This letter is to inform you that Sprinkler Systems Inc. will be performing renovations on an existing dry 
pipe schedule sprinkler system at the 11 Brown St. in Portland, Maine.  The areas being renovated is 
on the second, third and fourth floors, and are going to be offices / condominiums.  The second floor is 
2600+- square feet, the third and fourth floors are 2275+- square feet per each.  Work involve is 
converting dry pipe schedule system to a wet pipe schedule system.  Removing ¾” piping.  Installing 
new sprinkler heads in existing locations, and relocating about 94 sprinkler heads, on three floors. 

Sprinkler Systems Inc. will be installing pendent sprinkler heads into new suspended ceilings.  All work 
will be done in accordance with all applicable codes and the requirements of the State Fire Marshals’ 
office.  

Please call with questions. 

Sincerely, 

Clayton Saucier 
Clayton Saucier 
Design Manager 

Sprinkler Systems Inc. 
2-4 Avon Street 
PO Box 1285 
Lewiston, Me. 04240 

 


